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Penguin Random House Young Readers Group Award

Supervisor’s Supporting Statement

This award is made possible by a gift from Penguin Young Reader’s Group and Random House Children’s books and is administered by the Association for Library Service to Children (ALSC), a division of the American Library Association (ALA).  The award will enable the winners to attend the ALA Annual Conference in San Diego, June 27 – July 2, 2024, by providing a $600 stipend. Application deadline is December 31, 2023.  Please return completed Supervisor’s Supporting Statement to the applicant for submission as part of the online application.
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	Please comment on this individual’s qualifications and achievements, and how attendance at the ALA Annual Conference would benefit them professionally and/or personally. Also include what, if any, financial support you will be able to provide for the applicant’s travel to conference.
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